
Monday, December 20, 2021

Indoor Mask Mandate Reinstated
In response to the recent surge in COVID-19 cases, and the anticipated increased
winter surge, beginning tomorrow, December 21, 2021, at 6:00 am, the indoor
mask mandate will be reinstated until January 31, 2022 at 6:00 am. DC Health
will continue to assess its risk analysis and advise the Mayor if the mask mandate
needs to be extended. HAWDC will continue to monitor any new guidance closely
and update members accordingly. 

Regards,
Lisa
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